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Thu Oct 19  Bairnsdale S.C Band visit  
 
Fri Oct 20  Sovereign Hill Camp returns 
   Between 2pm to 4pm 
 

Mon Oct 23 CPS Art show all  week 
 
Wed Oct 25 Y5-6 SEDA Beach Day Cowes 
 
Fri Oct 27 CPS Art show Auction Night  
   District Softball Bass 
Sof 

 
Play It Safe By the Water Competition 
 
Aquatics and Recreation Victoria in conjunction with Aus swim Victoria and Life Saving Victoria, recently ran the 2018 Primary Kids' 
Play It Safe By The Water Video Competition.  The competition required schools to submit a short,  
(1 minute) video featuring key water safety messages relevant to the school’s local aquatic environment.  Students from our senior  
cohort along with the support of Mr Cleeland (STEM teacher), created an impressive video and have consequently been awarded first 
prize of $10,000 for the school. The money will be used to purchase school equipment and to complete minor refurbishments around 
the school.  Congratulation to all involved! 
 
Footy Dress Up Day 
 
Next Monday, the 13th of August, the Year 6 students and teachers are holding a Footy Dress Up Day.  The children are encouraged to 
come dressed in their favourite footy team colours.   A lunchtime sausage sizzle will be available on the day and the money raised will 
used to assist with the costs involved in running the ‘Know Your Island’ program.   
 
Prep Minibeast Incursion 
 
The Prep students were involved in an exciting and educational incursion this week as a part of their integrated studies topic on  
Minibeasts. Each class participated in a hands on session, safely interacting with giant millipedes, snails, stick insects and beetles. They 
also viewed huntsman, scorpions and giant cockroaches while learning about their habitats and diet. 
 
Bike Education 
 
This week the Bike Education Program has begun for Years 4, 5 and 6.  With the help from volunteers of our local Bicycle User Group, 
the students are busy learning to develop the skills they need to ride safely and independently on roads and paths. The students and staff 
of CPS are extremely appreciative of the assistance given from members of the Phillip Island BUG.  A reminder to parents and students 
that if they are not riding their bikes home, to ensure their bikes are locked up or stored in the gym at the end of the day.     
 
Book Week 
 
Children’s Book week will commence in a two weeks.  The students of CPS will spend the week celebrating books and participating in 
activities highlighting the importance of reading, wrapping up the week on Thursday the 23rd of August, with a whole school Book 
Character Dress Up Day.  Students will be encouraged to dress up as their favourite book character where they can display their 
costume in the Book Week Parade.    

 
Staff Professional Development Day 
 
On Friday August 24 our Staff will be attending a fantastic professional learning day. A reminder to Parents that there will be no school 
on this day. 
 
Breakfast Club 
 
We are looking for parent helpers to assist in our school breakfast club program.  This runs on Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 
8:30am – 9:15am and ensures students start the day with a full stomach.  If you can assist, please let the office and Mr. Kelsey know. 
 
Fathers’ Day Stall 
 
We are fortunate to have volunteers to organise and run our Annual Fathers Day Stall. All children will have the opportunity to visit the 
stall on Tuesday August 28 to purchase some wonderful gift for their Fathers/Grandfather or other special family members. 
We are still needing volunteers to help on the day of the stall. If you are interested please call into the office. Your help is greatly  
appreciated.    
 
Student Pick up Points 
 
We are very fortunate to have a drop off and pick up zone in the staff carpark. Very few schools have this off-street facility. Whilst this 
helps to lessen some of the congestion in the street, all users need to be aware that both before and after school is an extremely busy and 
potentially dangerous time. Hence, we must take care in ensuring that all drivers and pedestrians act and/or drive safely.   
Please do not use the PIELC car park as a drop off and pick up zone. Parents collecting students from this area need to ensure they 
use available car spaces.  
 
Rod  McKenzie 
Acting Principal 

    Cowes Primary School 
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School Information 
§ Friday August 10 
 Y5-6 District Basketball  
 Y4-6 Bike Education finishes 

 
§ Monday August 13 
 Footy Dress Up  & Sausage Sizzle Lunch Day 
 Sausage Sizzle must be pre-ordered. 
 Come to school in your favourite Footy Team colours 
 Year 6 Bike Education all week 
 

§ Wednesday August 15 
 5/6 Electives    
 

§ Friday August 17  
 Bike Education finishes for Year 6 
 

§ Monday August 20 
 Children’s Book Week 
 Y5 Bike Education all week 
  

§ Wednesday  August 22 
 Y5-6 Electives 
 

§ Thursday  August 23 
 Book Character Dress Up Day 
 Yr 5 Bike Education finishes 
 
 

§ Friday August 24 
 Pupil Free Day  
 

§ Tuesday August 28 
 Fathers Day Stall  
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Ray White Reading Award 
 
 

Today’s award goes to a student that has shown that  
effort and dedication, along with a never give up  
attitude, have a huge impact on improvements. This  
student has continued to improve his outcomes in  
reading by having a solid home reading program, 
focusing during reading groups daily and working one to 
one to develop his competencies to use known strategies 
such as rereading and sounding out. This attitude has 
given this student the opportunities to make huge gains 
in the area of reading and something this student should 
be very proud of. 
 

Congratulations to Noah Forrest Mabilia 

Uniform Shop   
 
The Uniform shop is open during the school term on:   
 
Monday  3.00 to 3.30pm  
Friday    2.30 to  3.20pm.  
 
Orders can also be left at the office.  

————————————————————–——- 
Welcome to Camp Australia 
After School Care 
 
Our operation hours are: 3.30pm-6.00pm  

After school care contact number- 0424 483 477. 
 
——————————————————————–—— 

Canteen News 
 
Our Canteen is now online for all lunch orders. Please call into 
the office for information to set up a account. 
Online canteen ordering  closes at 10am on the day of ordering. 
 
 
 
 
 
—————————————————————————— 

Book Week Celebrations  
My Favourite Book Character Dress-Up Parade will 
be held on Thursday August 23 in the morning. 

————————————————— 
 
Value of the Week 
 
Including others is the social skill we have been  
focusing on this fortnight.  We all have different  
talents, backgrounds and unique characteristics so we 
all have something different to share and bring to 
group situations.  Including others means not leaving 
others out.  The benefits of including others are that 
you could make a new friends or learn new skills.   
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Area           Student of the Week  
Monday  July  30 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Room 1 Harrison Le Serve. Jada Carbis 
Room 2 Zac Berns 
Room 3 Landyn Jackson. Taqeya Norwood 
Room 6 Darrell Kennedy 
Room 7 Bella Fisher 
Room 9 Jovi Dorsett 
Room 10 Jaxon Ramage 
Room 12 Tom Hosking 
Room 13 Cody Lewis 
Room 14 Ethan Perry-Bolt 

Room 13 Cody Lewis 
Room 14 Ethan Perry-Bolt 
Room 15 Oscar Stevenson-Rush 
Room 16 Ava Marshall. Leah Gilder 
Room 20 Tye Schmidt 
Room 21 Liam Harrison-Elovaris 
Room 22 Laila Hadrian 
Room 24 Mangarri Trewin 
Room 25 Charlee Laloe 
Room 26 Petra van Venrooy 
 

Ray White Reading Award 
 

Noah Forrest Mabilia 
 

Today’s award goes to a student that has shown that effort and dedication, along with a never give up attitude, have a 
huge impact on improvements. This student has continued to improve his outcomes in reading by having a solid 

home reading program, focusing during reading groups daily and working one to one to develop his competencies to 
use known strategies such as rereading and sounding out. This attitude has given this student the opportunities to 

make huge gains in the area of reading and something this student should be very proud of. 
Congratulations to Noah Forrest Mabilia. 
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Area           Student of the Week  
Monday  August 6 
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Room 1 Lewis McLaren. Alyssa Rogers 
Room 2 Riley Hewett 
Room 3 Joss Geronimo 
Room 4 Max Leggett 
Room 6 Shylah Forte 
Room 7 Charlotte Hadrian 
Room 9 Levi Jarrett 
Room 10 Ned Matthews 
Room 11 Ryan Doyle 
Room 12 Oliver Butterworth 

Room 14 Kolby Carton 
Room 16 Brayden Clegg-Townsend 
Room 17 Angus Abson 
Room 20 Summer Crestani 
Room 21 Ruby Taylor 
Room 22 Bella McInnes 
Room 23 Mia Bowtell. Heath Womersley  
  Amber Davies 
Room 24 Entayah Paynter-Wells 
Room 25 Starlene Carbis 
Room 26 Brodie Fraser 
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Tuesday August 28 
 

If you would like your child to participate, please send 
$1 to $20 to purchase gifts.  Please inform your child’s 
teacher, if you prefer your child not to attend the stall. 

Each class will participate during their school day.  
 
 

There will be a limit of $20 for students  
to spend on presents.  

 
Parent helpers are always welcome. 

The stall will be set up from 9am, if you are able to 

come along and help. 
Your help would be most appreciated. 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=australia+football&view=detail&id=DA97080B6C4DC66AFE453DDAB4CCE74E9D2BAC05&FORM=IDFRIR
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=australia+football&view=detail&id=DA97080B6C4DC66AFE453DDAB4CCE74E9D2BAC05&FORM=IDFRIR
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Inverloch & District Autism Spectrum Disorder Support 
Group  
 
All parents & family members of children with autism welcome to 
Inverloch Hub – large meeting room that opens out to the playground  
16 A’Beckett Street Inverloch  
 
Join us on Facebook: Inverloch & District ASD Support Group  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/221088864683122/  
Tona 0407 622 949 tonaleo@me.com  
 
10:30am – 12:30pm on Wednesdays:  

¶ 5 September. 7 November . 5 December  
 
 

 

 
Need help spelling, reading  

and  writing? 
 

English and Maths Tutoring 
Primary and Secondary 

Corina Suidgeest 
B.A. Vis Arts, Grad Dip Ed 

0435 502 693 
corina.suidgeest@gmail.com.au 

Teaching literacy using the  
Spalding method. 

We can de-code the English language by 
learning phonograms (letters and 

groups of letters) and the sounds they 
can make. 

Learn spelling and the rules of English  
systematically. 

Help with essay writing and text analysis 

 

mailto:corina.suidgeest@gmail.com.au
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Who are our gifted students? What are their needs?  
When:   Thursday August 30, 2018  
Time:     5.30 pm – 7.00 pm . Location:  Cowes Primary School  
Audience:  Kinder and Primary teachers, Parents  
It is possible to be gifted in a range of domains such as literacy,  
numeracy, sport, music, visual or performing arts, or leadership. This one and half 
hour presentation will provide an introduction to the  
identification of gifted students. The presentation will include: 

¶clarification of the terminology around giftedness  

¶checklists to assist with identification  

¶discussion around the asynchronous development of gifted children 
About the presenter  
Karen Green is an educational consultant who has worked in a variety of roles in 
schools. She began her career in primary classrooms. Karen then worked as a 
visiting teacher for hearing and visually impaired students in primary and second-
ary schools and as a special education teacher at St Leonard’s College in East 
Brighton. While at St Leonard’s, Karen  
completed a Master of Education, specialising in gifted  education.  
Karen is a past President of the Victorian Association for Gifted and Talented 
Children. Karen has had experience in senior administration, having held the 
positions of Acting Deputy Head of the Middle School at St Leonard’s College 
and Deputy Head of Grimwade House, the Junior School of Melbourne Grammar.  
Her latest position in a school was in a part-time role, as Gifted Education Coordi-
nator at Glamorgan – the Toorak campus of Geelong Grammar School. It was 
during this time that Karen began her consultancy, initially working in the area of 
gifted education. 
 Karen has spent the past 17 years facilitating professional development for teach-
ers in both primary and secondary schools in the areas of gifted education, curric-
ulum design and differentiation.  Karen is also a writer and is co-author of MAP-
PEN, an online curriculum and professional learning solution for Australian pri-
mary schools. MAPPEN is currently being delivered to over 60,000 students 
across the country.   
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